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Wednesday 24th April 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,






                       
Year 3 Residential visit to the Lake District on Wednesday 1st May to Friday 3rd May
We are so excited to be heading off to the Lake District next week! 

Please can we ask that children bring their lunch and drink to school on Wednesday 1st May in a small rucksack. This will ensure that they have something to put their belongings in when we are out and about. If children are getting a packed lunch from school, please can they also bring a small bag and reusable water bottle.

Please drop off your child at the main hall with their luggage between 8:40am and 8.45am. Children who attend breakfast club will be collected by a member of staff

Remember to check our Instagram feed @Middlewichprimarysch and the school website http://www.middlewichprimary.org for updates and pictures of our trip (wifi dependent). 
If you previously informed us that your child will require medication while we are away, a form will be sent home today.  Please return the completed form by Friday 26th April.
As part of our trip, and to round off the work that we have done over the last half term on Beatrix Potter, we would like to share the Peter Rabbit film. The film is rated PG.

Please complete the form by Friday 26th April to give permission for your child to watch the film.
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=mXKZmxTBF0a5JqJbkYWZPoKyFjOcT99Cuf4mtTm3aLxUOVIxNDdBTFpPT0I1NVVXR0JDQTZNRUY1Ni4u 
Many thanks for your support.
Yours sincerely,

Miss Semple and Miss Evans
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